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April 17, 2020 

Dear KJH Parents, 
 
Greetings from K.J.H!  We would like to announce our annual elections for the 2020-2021 School 
Community Council.  The Community Council is an at-large popularly elected group of parents, teachers, 
students and administrators  that is charged with important school improvement efforts such as:  School 
Improvement Plan, Trust Land Funds, Emergency Preparedness, Digital Citizenship and serves to address 
Community questions/ concerns and advise the Principal in the general operation of the school.   
 
The timeline for our election is as follows: 
 

Election Notifification - 4/17/20 
Application Due – 4/29/20, 3:15 pm  
My DSD Voting – 5/04/20– 5/8/20 
Results Posted – 5/11/20 
 

The Positions up for Election this year are: 
 
 Malia Roundy (Incumbent seeking re-election)  
 Kate Niederhauser (Incumbent seeking re-election) 
 Vacant Position (previously held by Jim Wright) 
 
If you are interested in running to be on the Community Council please inform me in writing via e-mail 
(sdhansen@dsdmail.net) by no later than Wednesday April 29, 2020 by 3:15 pm.   
I will need the following information: 
 

1. Your Name 
2. Name of your student(s) attending KJH next year. 
3. Phone number and email address 
4. If you are a licensed employee of this school district.   
 

If you have any questions regarding our school Community Council election please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Spencer D. Hansen  
 
Principal  


